
Submitter: Craig Foss 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregon’s vote by mail process has been efficient, cost-effective and secure. There’s 

been no evidence of significant voter fraud. Efforts to do away with the vote by mail 

process is simply a thinly veiled attempt to suppress voting and thwart democracy.  I 

urge of the defeat of SB 210.  Thank you. 


